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Comments: I wish to submit a comment regarding the Mill Creek Canyon road improvement project which is

resulting from a FLAP grant. 

 

I've continued to be baffled by the insistence on widening the road but not for the purpose of adding bike lanes

but to accommodate motor vehicles. Why in a dead end canyon road that's a popular bike ride we want to

increase vehicle speeds is a conundrum to me. And, in spite of noting that the, lack of road striping, road

shoulders,  crosswalks and signs contribute to a dangerous condition for cyclists, little to none of these

improvements are being implemented. 

 

It seems that in spite of the large number of public comments pointing out these problems, the project team has

plodded forward without making adjustments to consider these user comments. It seems this team has no real

interest in improving public safety and recreation. 


